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What We Are Learning! 

We celebrated St. Patrick’s Day on Monday 

with treats and sorting Lucky charms. We did 

some shamrock math, made Play-Doh 

shamrocks, and even made Leprechaun snow 

and soup! We worked on the letter V with our 

HWT Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk 

boards, and paint dobbers. We read books 

and sang songs about spring, and talked about 

the life cycle of frogs and turtles. We did a 

cut and glue sequence about frogs and 

turtles, and a dot-to-dot number bird nest. 

We also made a kite with oil pastels and 

colored kites by shape. In Religion we talked 

about how Jesus wants us to grow, and how 

frogs and birds grow.   

When we return from spring break we will 

review letters and numbers, and continue 

doing spring activities. 

 

Email: vsteckler@smsrockets.net

 
Website: smsrockets.com      SMS Phone: 263-3183 

 

Upcoming Events 

March 21 – No School                                     

March 24-28 – Spring Break                           

March 31 – Classes Resume                                      

April     3 – PS, PK, Kinder Parent Info Night  

April    18 – No School/Good Friday                

April    20 – Easter Sunday                       

April    21 – No School                                 

May       6 – Spring Concert 6:00 pm.              

May     20 – Pre-K Graduation 6:00 pm. 

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, April 1st. 

 

We do not have any birthdays for the month 

of April and still have a great selection of 

extra snacks available to use, so I will not be 

sending home a snack calendar. I will let you 

know if we need any snacks at a later date. 

We will celebrate any summer birthdays in 

May!  
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Notes: 

On Thursday, April 3rd at 6:00 pm there will be a parent informational meeting for incoming 

preschool, pre-k, and kindergarten classes. If your child will be going into kindergarten next year 

(and you haven’t already had a kindergartener), you will want to attend the kindergarten meeting. 

Our Pre-K Graduation will be on Tuesday, May 20th at 6:00 pm in church. We will be ordering caps 

and tassels soon! More information to follow.  

Have a wonderful spring break with your family!! 
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